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MAKE BELIEVE – WOW DAY 
REMINDER 

 
On Thursday 22nd July the children in Daisy 

and Snowdrop classes are able to come to 

school dressed as a make believe character. 

 

They will enjoy lots of activities throughout 

the day for their end of year WOW day.  

 

We would just like to say how lovely it is to welcome the children back from the bubbles that 

burst.  We hope that we remain safe and positive in our final week.  

 

Could all parents please ensure that on sunny days, that sun cream is applied to children prior 

to coming into school. As a reminder, hats can be brought in for children to wear at breaktimes, 

and they will be kept within the children’s lockers at all other time. We ask that sunglasses are 

not brought in to be worn please.  

We have now arranged for the children to meet with their new teacher in the afternoon on 

Tuesday 20th July.  

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Dinnis 

CHANGE OF MENU 

Catered have informed us of some slight 

changes to the menu for the last  week of 

term.  

Please see our facebook page and  

website for further information. 

  

IMPORTANT DATES 2021 

 

 

 

22/07/21– Daisy & Snowdrop WOW Day 

22/07/21 - Year 6 Leavers Disco  

23/07/21 - Last day of term 

26/07/21 - 03/09/21 Summer Holidays 

06/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

07/09/21 - Non pupil Day 

08/09/21 - Children return to school 
END OF TERM LUNCH REMINDER 

 

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID 

FOR IN ADVANCE PLEASE 

 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay 

lunch account is topped up today. 

Especially the children in Year 6 classes 

for their last week. 

 

 

Please contact the school  

office if you need any help. 



ARGYLE  COMMUNITY TRUST 

 

We are delighted to offer another opportunity to the for Year 2 and 3  

children within your school for FREE  

 

Due to the high amount of interest from the last free Cricket session we 

are able to offer another 32 spaces for FREE at Central Park Hub by 

Plymouth Argyle Football Club.  

 

We would like to offer your pupils within Years 2 & 3 the opportunity to engage in a FREE 

Cricket provision at Central Park Hub on a Thursday night from 5.00pm -6.00pm.  

 

Children will be able to gain a FREE Bat, Ball, Bag and T-Shirt as part of signing up to the  

project.  

  

This is available for Year 2 & 3 pupils. We do have limited spaces to 32 therefore once these 

have been booked up we will be unable to offer any further spaces. 

 

Please use the link below to book your place. 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/BookCourse/8d5a4e3b-8f2e-42b6-92dd-4beb859942ed 

https://ecb.clubspark.uk/AllStars/BookCourse/8d5a4e3b-8f2e-42b6-92dd-4beb859942ed

